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Attendees: James Brown, Fredi Giesler, Donna Altepeter, Amy Williams, Colleen Hansen, Dave Bruno, Beka Bartel, Joan Heller, and Abby Pluim

1. The meeting started at 1:25 p.m.
2. Approval of previous meeting minutes moved by Donna Altepeter, seconded by Joan Heller, and passed unanimously with no abstentions.
3. Discussion on progress toward or accomplishment of goals. All faculty and staff were invited to share.
4. Amy reported on her trip to CSWE conference. 
· She contacted 11 of the applicants for the assistant professor position, met with three of them, and would recommend interviewing any or all of the three on the phone. 
· Highlighted sessions – one on mental health issues and one on infusing song into the curriculum.
5. Dissolution information. 
· UWGB wanted to develop plans to split cohorts and campuses by the end of the Fall semester. Their proposal was voted down. Some members of the Oversight committee believe it was too early to create such plans. Dissolution transition policies and procedures can be developed after the Board of Regents meets, probably for the February 2014 meeting. Dissolution and authorization documents need to be submitted to UW System by December 15 in order to be on the Board of Regents February agenda. 
· It is possible that a more complete needs assessment will be required. 
· The plan is still that there will either be a decision to not allow the dissolution, or to allow the dissolution and authorize both programs. 
· There is no word on whether or not UW Oshkosh will be able to postpone the BSW reaccreditation until after the new MSW program starts.
6. Field Coordinator Search
· Joan Heller has put in her application for the field coordinator position. Her application will be discussed at the next field meeting, and the field committee will make a recommendation.
· Joan discussed some new partnerships that she is developing.
7. Video of Fulda
· A BSW student needs permission from the Social Work Department to show a video she plans to make, as part of a scholarship project, in order to apply for the scholarship.
· Questions and concerns about the approval, theme, community, deadline, and social work representation were discussed.
· Colleen agreed to invite the student to 11/19/13 meeting to present the idea and answer questions.
8. Paid internships for students
· A BSW student is requesting to complete an additional internship. 
· The Business Success Center is offering money for those doing internships at the Warming Shelter in Oshkosh. 
· Advantages and disadvantages of an additional, elective internship were discussed.
9. Meeting concluded at 2:45 p.m.
